
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:50:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Joan Craig 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 10:06 AM
To: Office of the Registrar 
Subject: Ref. EB-2022-0200

I am concerned about the rise in prices for natural gas. I had an increase in my monthly payments of 48% from $88
to $130.  Now I have received a notice tha they;are going to a review board to apply for another increase. How is
this justified?
As a senior, I am concerned about my finances. I have a mid efficiency furnace. Don’t know if this affects the cost
to me.

Sent from my iPad




